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2016 NFB OF KANSAS

KENNETH TIEDE MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIPS

A KEY TO YOUR FUTURE

 

Greetings students, teachers, and friends,

I am pleased to bring to you the following announcement regarding our 2016 scholarship program. Thanks to the efforts of the Johnson County Chapter and the genourousity of the Wickstrom estate we are able to continue this important program this year. If you have any questions please contact me using the above information or contact our Scholarship Committee Chairperson Tom Anderson at: 303-842-9661. 

The National Federation of the Blind of Kansas will award up to two scholarships in the amount of $1,500 Dollars and one $2,500 scholarship! If you are a legally blind high school senior, or if you are a blind student participating in a post-secondary undergraduate or graduate academic or vocational or technical training program, the National Federation of the Blind of Kansas invites you to apply for one of our scholarships.

  

Applications will be accepted from out of state students who will be attending school in Kansas and from Kansas students who will be attending in or out of state schools.

  

Applicants must have a 2.5 overall GPA.  If you receive one of these scholarships, the NFBKS will pay for you to attend our state convention in Topeka KS November 4-6 2016.  At the convention you will be assigned a mentor, someone to acquaint you with the work and philosophy of the organization and to be a resource person for you as you continue your academic pursuits. 

Your receipt of a scholarship is contingent on:

· Legal blindness  

· Academic merit

· Ability to attend our convention in Topeka KS on November 4-6 2016.
  For complete details and requirements please review the attached application form.  You may also contact net.  You may also go to our web site www.nfbks.org for more information on the scholarship program and to meet past scholarship recipients.

  

Your completed application and all supporting materials must be received no later than September 30th,  2016 at the address listed on the application form.

 

If you know of a blind student please pass along this information to them.

Thanks,

Tom Page

President, National Federation of the Blind of Kansas

 


